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The school is ringing to the sounds of Lights! Camel! Action! as the KS1 children rehearse their songs and 
dances - it’s going to be a real treat. We have sold nearly 500 tickets for the theatre so there should be a 
wonderful atmosphere next week. The children will be performing the show to the rest of the school on 
Wednesday 29th and we are all looking forward to seeing it.  
 
After school next week, the PTA will be selling  tickets for Santa’s grotto  at our Christmas fair (£2.50 a 
ticket) and raffle tickets (5 for £1). Grotto tickets will be numbered to avoid long queues on the day.  
Please check the PTA’s Facebook page to see the amazing prizes in the raffle. Tickets will be on sale by the 
office and near the back gate.  
 
If your child has any good condition books they have outgrown can you please send them in to school as 
there will be a book stall at the fair on the 8th December. Thank you. (Our Newsletter will be back to  
normal next week! Remember to check the Twitter page for photos from this week)  

We are very proud of this week’s Star Pupils! 
 
Beech —  Seren has been sharing her excellent knowledge about 2D and 3D shapes this week! 
Pine —  Larisa has made a superb effort in all areas this week; reading, writing and dancing. 
Apple — Floyd is so thoughtful and kind to his peers and the staff. What a delight he is! 
Oak — Erin has shown excellent concentration in her learning, especially maths. 
Birch — Adi  plays the ukulele brilliantly and has completed some fantastic maths  home learning. 
Rowan — Oliver has shown great tenacity and perseverance in his learning.  
Cherry — Ema always shows our school values in everything she does. Great English work this week! 
Maple — Elizabeth is a star for her all round participation and effort this week! 
Holly — Alan always joins in class discussions and has brilliant learning habits. An excellent learner! 
Willow — Beth has made noticeable improvements in her effort, enthusiasm and contribution. 
Hawthorn — Sommer is an amazing part of our class team and participates brilliantly. Well done! 
Hazel — Ashliee’s contributions in maths are outstanding! She spots complex patterns! 
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Diary Date Reminders: 
Monday 27th November— Maple Class Swimming 
Monday 27th November—PTA Film night for Y1—Y6 (3:05pm 
until 5pm in the hall) 
Thursday 30th November—Y1 and Y2 Nativity at the Princess  
Theatre from 2pm.  
Friday 8th December—PTA Christmas Fair 3:05pm 
Monday 11th December –KS2 Cinema trip 
Tuesday 12th December— KS2 Christmas Service at Upton 
Vale Baptist Church at 6pm. 
Thursday 14th December—Christmas Dinner Day. 

Attendance Award  
Congratulations to   

Beech Class  
for winning the School  

Attendance Award with  
     98.7% attendance. 

 
Beech Class have won a Non-Uniform Day on  

Monday 27th November for winning the 
award three times! Well-done!  
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